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Sam Nye

From: Ferguson, Tony <Tony.Ferguson@duke-energy.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 12:04 PM
To: Sam Nye
Cc: 'Sherry Case'; 'Wade Randle'
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] RE: SCBSZ_23-0401_Barbee Street, Zebulon

Sam, we have received the request for revision of the site plan to convert the poles and fixtures to the Mitchell Open 
LED and will return it back to you as soon as it has been completed. I apologize that we are a little backed up due to the 
holidays and still working our way out of the hole.  
 
 
Best Regards 
 
Tony Ferguson 
Sr. Products and Services Manager 
Duke Energy Progress 
919-761-3001 
 

    
 
Duke Energy Customer Service 
(800) 452-2777 
 
Builders Express Line: 1-800-636-0581 
 
Outdoor Lighting Solutions: 
Outdoor Lighting - Duke Energy (duke-energy.com) 
 
Lighting Repair Requests: 
Street & Area Light Repair (duke-energy.app) 
 
Builders, Contractors, and Developers: Click here to learn Duke’s requirements for new installations. 
 
 
 
From: Sam Nye <srn@thesitegroup.net>  
Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 11:17 AM 
To: Ferguson, Tony <Tony.Ferguson@duke-energy.com> 
Cc: 'Sherry Case' <sherry@societyrealtygroup.com>; 'Wade Randle' <wrr@thesitegroup.net> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: SCBSZ_23-0401_Barbee Street, Zebulon 
 
*** CAUTION! EXTERNAL SENDER *** STOP. ASSESS. VERIFY!! Were you expecting this email? Are grammar 
and spelling correct? Does the content make sense? Can you verify the sender? If suspicious report it, then do 
not click links, open attachments or enter your ID or password.  
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Hey Tony, 
 
Can you update us on when this lighting plan can be ready? 
 
The Town of Zebulon has agreed to grant us conditional Approval of the Construction Drawings while we wait for the 
updated lighting plan. They would like an email from you saying the Lighting Plan revisions have been requested and are 
being completed.  Would you write back with that email so we can resubmit for Zebulon approval? 
 
Thank you! Sam 
 

Samuel R. Nye, PE | Principal  
srn@thesitegroup.net 

THE SITE GROUP 
Civil Engineers  •  Landscape Architects 
1111 Oberlin Road     t: 919.835.4787 
Raleigh, NC 27605     c: 919.996.9136 
 
 
From: Wade Randle <wrr@thesitegroup.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2024 3:25 PM 
To: Tony.Ferguson@duke-energy.com 
Cc: 'Sam Nye' <srn@thesitegroup.net>; 'Sherry Case' <sherry@societyrealtygroup.com> 
Subject: SCBSZ_23-0401_Barbee Street, Zebulon 
 
Tony, 
 
Please see the attached PDF.  We received the following comment on the lighting plan from the folks at Zebulon.  Is 
there any way to get the site lighting changed to the Mitchell Open LED’s.  We have had some slight layout changes since 
the lighting plan was produced so I’ve included an updated CAD file for the design. 
 
Thanks, 
Wade 
 

Wade Randle, EI | Civil Engineer II 
wrr@thesitegroup.net 

THE SITE GROUP 
Civil Engineers  •  Landscape Architects 
1111 Oberlin Road     t: 919.835.4787 
Raleigh, NC 27605     c: 614.537.3091 
 


